
 
TRANSFERRED FROM THE Pine Lake Association Facebook Site 

 
 *******WEED COMMITTEE UPDATE******* 
The petitions have been registered in Hastings and are now at Prairieville for signature verification. We had 
an awesome turnout. If anyone needs to get hold of us, please contact us at #978-8067. Dates for the 
township meetings are set for Oct. 30 and Nov. 27 at 7:30pm at the Delton High School Auditorium. Watch 
the newspaper for the notices, and plan on attending to show support. Thank you to the many, many people 
who made this possible...all those who spent time researching, walking the streets, volunteering their time 
and those who paved the way for us in previous years. We could not have done any of this without all of you. 
Have a great weekend and we will update as more comes in.... 

 

o Facts you may be wondering about: 9 out of every 10 neighbors who were able to be contacted signed the petition. The 1 
of 10 who did not sign only 60% of them were against. Every single one of the large land mass owners signed the petition 
(thank you so very much). The petition is well over the 50% required.  
Please make sure you put these dates on your calendar for these township meeting. We need to come in mass to these 
meetings so there is no doubt to the township board that there are people attached to all those signatures. Be 100% 
assured that the very few who opposed this will be at these meetings and will most likely take floor time with their views. As 
far as we have come let’s make sure there is no doubt, let’s make sure the system works as it should and be at these 
meetings. Thank you 

Thank you!!!!!!! 

Excellent! Thanks for all your efforts! 

Greg and Kathie - you have been such great champions. Making sure everyone's voice is heard and tallied. Thanks and we 
look forward to the decision and response to this need on our beautiful lake. 

Do you know if written comments/support can be submitted to the township for the Public Hearings? for those who are 
gone for winter by then but taxpayers/residents and cannot attend in person? 

Yes. They can be sent to the township and will be considered as in any other issue that the township will oversee. The only 
reason this is being held at the school is because in the past, we have had too many people for the hall to accomodate. 

Is there any special address or designator to use for letters sent to the Township on this issue? 

Address them to the Prairieville Township - Attn: Pine Lake Weed Control. That will get it in the right spot. For those who 
will be away for the meetings - it is a very good idea for you to write a letter of support for the township board to see. The 
more letters and people that show up in support of this venture, the better. 

great job, you guys 

 


